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Since November 4th, 2020, a significant number of anomalies have been noted in election-based
processes and systems used throughout our nation, as well within Colorado.

Even prior to this date, electronic ballots and their networks have been demonstrated to be both unsecure
as well as highly susceptible to hacking and fraudulent activities. 

As Colorado used Dominion Voting Systems (or a partner or subsidiary of this company), it is necessary
for Colorado to conduct a full forensic audit of all aspects of the 2020 General Election, including but not
limited to, the physical ballots and envelopes, voting machines, and routers.

Additionally, it has been verified that physical ballots as well as their envelopes, have been destroyed. 

There is also verified evidence that a significant number of votes have been accepted as valid, for
individuals whom either were deceased prior to the first date of the voting period, did not properly register
as a voter, nor were they able to otherwise legally cast a vote. This issue has occurred nationwide, as
well as Colorado.

Lastly, there are numerous individuals whom were officially designated as “Poll Watchers”, whom were
not able to fully exercise their official duties. 

Due to the verified anomalies, and the concerns for the security of the integrity of our most recent
elections, it is absolutely critical to suspend any further action regarding changes suggested by the
Secretary of State, so that a formal forensic audit be conducted of all assets and aspects of the 2020
General Election, including but not limited to, the physical ballots and envelopes, voter rolls, electronic
and non-electronic voting machines, and routers.

To suspend the actions proposed here, by the Secretary of State’s office is both appropriate and
necessary. To do otherwise is contrary to our right to have a free, fair, and transparent election process,
and may very well be determined to be criminal.

Regards,

Jeff Yarberry


